
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 3rd February 2023 
 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Families, 

 

We have had another busy week at school, here is some important  

information about next week. 

Attendance 
 

Last week 37 children out of  54 received 

Dojo points for being in school all week.  

Unfortunately this is the lowest it has 

been since September.  

 Forest School  

 

We will be continuing with tree climbing 

next week (weather permitting).  Please 

make sure that your child is wearing play 

clothes that you do not mind getting 

dirty.  Both groups will be going on  

Monday 6th February. 

These groups will change after half term. 
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Phonics  
 

Here are the sounds we will be 

learning  next week... 

 

 

For example ship 

 

 

 

 

 

These make two  

different sounds.   

For example feather 

and thumb. 

 

 

 

For example string. 

 

 

 

 

Please upload a short video on to 

Class Dojo of your child using the 

pure sounds talking about their 

objects.   

 

Out and About 
 

The following children will be 

going to the Donkey Sanctuary 

on Tuesday 7th February:  

 

Sadie, Alfred, Elsie-Mae, Luke,  

Elijah, Jasper, Freya, Frederick, Ace, 

Imogen, Wyatt, Olivia, Archie,  

Penny, Inara. 

 

Send your child to school wearing warm 

play clothes and welly boots.  Please 

bring a small donation in a named  

envelope. 


